
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

CITY OF FULLERTON 
 

INVESTMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Fullerton Investment Advisory 

Committee meeting regularly scheduled for Thursday, October 15, 2020 

at 4:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 

 

For more information, please visit www.cityoffullerton.com or contact the Fullerton City 
Clerk’s Office at (714) 738-6350. 

http://www.cityoffullerton.com/

